

Survey on recent federal cuts in cultural programs August 2008

As you are now aware, the Federal Government has recently cancelled or reduced many cultural programs which will have major effects on the arts and culture sector. In order to assess as clearly as possible the impact of those programs on the viability of the sector, we need your input on how these cuts will affect your organization. Please first review the attached list of programs that have been cut and then take few minutes to answer the following questions.

N.B. It is possible that we may learn about other cuts in the weeks to come: to make sure you are working from the most recent confirmed list, please go to www.ccarts.ca Many thanks for your help on building this case!

2 - Funding that you have received

Did your organization have ever received funding through one of the programs that have been cut? (see the list attached)

If yes, please specify

Fiscal year	Program	Name of your project	Amount received
Describe briefly how o	did you use this money	?	
How much did you re	ceive over the last 5 ye	ars? (please specify by	v program)
What is the percentag	ge of your annual budge	et that is coming from t	nose programs?
visited, number of rep	ibution related to intern presentations, foreign p detail that you deem im	artnerships that you ha	
3 – Your plans			
Were you planning to programs that have b	apply for a new grant of een cut?	or contribution under or	ne or many of the

If yes What is the amount that you were prepared to ask for? Under which program(s)? What is the project(s) that you were intended to do with this money?
Is this project likely to go ahead without access to the reduced programs?
4 – Impacts On the longer term, what would be the impacts of such cuts for your organization? Please specify the impacts in term of artistic projects, international touring, human resources, development projects, etc. Is the existence of your organization jeopardized by the disappearance of any of these programs?

Please return your answer to Guillaume Sirois, Cultural policy advisor at the Canadian Conference of the Arts guillaume.sirois@ccarts.ca, fax: 613-238-4849, Tel: 613-238-3561, ext.19.